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Plans for the Future 
The Next Generation 
Since returning to the U.S. for furlough, our family has taken some time off 

to rest and enjoy friends and loved ones. We also celebrated our eldest 

child, Jessica’s,  graduation from High School. She has already completed 

one year of Seminary in Guatemala, and plans to continue her Bible 

education at Norris Bible Baptist Seminary in August.  She will be greatly 

missed when we return to Guatemala this Fall, but we are excited to see what God will do in and through Jessica’s 

life!  Your prayers for her are greatly appreciated. 

 

Common Ground Baptist Camp at Dry Creek, LA 
More Decisions Made to Serve the Lord 

We have been able to report to some of our supporting churches in North Texas, but also got to enjoy a week at 

this wonderful youth camp, some of us as counselors 

and the rest as campers. It was a refreshing time to 

focus on the Lord, tweak our spiritual lives, fellowship 

with like-minded believers, and recommit ourselves to 

Christ and His work. It was a blessing! Many thanks to 

those who saw our coffee and leather goods 

fundraisers, and gave to our camp fund so we could go. 

God bless each of you! 

We look forward to seeing more of you in the coming 

months as we continue to report on our work in Guatemala, and when we travel to Ohio in October for the 

Fellowship Meeting there. Thank you for your continued prayers and financial support! 
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